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Believe to Achieve! “Roots will grow down into God’s love and keep us strong” EPH 3:17 
 

25th April 2024 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Beech Class Trip to Roves Farm 
 
Next term Beech class will be focusing on ‘Journeys’ as we prepare the children for their transition to Year 1. 
During this theme we will also exploring the different modes of transport, maps and how we can travel in 
different ways.  
 

As part of this theme, Beech Class will be going on a journey to visit Roves Farm on Friday, 7th June 2024. We will 
leave at 9.00am and be back in time for the usual end of school arrangements.  A packed lunch will be required, 
but please, no nuts or products containing sesame, fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate.  Please could the packed 
lunch be carried in a backpack, not a carrier bag, so that the children have their hands free. If you have ordered 
a school lunch please cancel that days order via Parent Pay (remember to save your changes).  If you have any 

difficulties doing this please contact the Lower Site school office. . If you are entitled to benefit related free school 
meals please contact the school at affordability@brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk if you would like the school 
to provide a packed lunch. 
  
School uniform needs to be worn on the day. If the weather is sunny, please ensure your child has a sun hat. 
Could we please ask that sun cream if required, is already applied at home prior to leaving for the trip. This can 
then be placed into their backpack as well. Similarly if the weather is wet, please ensure you pack a waterproof 
coat for the day. Please do not provide your child with any spending money as it will not be needed on the day.  
 

We do rely on parental contributions to ensure the future of forthcoming trips and are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £13 per child towards the trip. BEDSA have been able to contribute to the cost of the trip, which 
has significantly reduced the cost, which we greatly appreciate. We believe this is a very valuable experience and 
do rely on parental contributions to ensure the future for forthcoming school trips, however, if this is a concern 
to you, please contact the school at affordability@brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 

D.Mewis 
Miss Mewis 
 ------------------------If you have paid via ParentPay you do not need to return this consent slip----------- 
Beech Class Trip to Roves Farm – Friday 7th June 2024 
 
Pupil’s Name ……………….…………..………………………………………………………………….……  Class:  Beech 
 
I *do/*do not give consent for my son/daughter to go on the above trip and *do/*do not enclose a voluntary 
contribution of £13.00 towards the cost of the school trip. 
 
I *have/*have not paid via ParentPay/*cheque/*cash …………………………………………….……………………….... 
 
Signed ……………………............…………     …………................……………………………    Date: …………….………………..  
*please delete as appropriate                       (Please print name of parent/carer) 
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